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Meeting Date: January 24, 2025 
 
  

 

 Associate Engineer Caty O'Connor passed her Part 107 drone pilot and is now ReGen's second 
licensed drone pilot on staff. ReGen's drone program provides up to date topography of the 
landfill which enables us to measure fill and compaction rates. Caty will play a key role in 
expanding the drone program to include advanced monitoring of the landfill. 
 

 Last year RSS, a company that works with cities and counties to establish recycling programs to 
improve the sorting and processing of recovered materials, contacted GM Felipe Melchor about a 
MRF Best Management Project. They had selected ReGen Monterey as one of the sites that they 
wanted to interview for this project. They spent two days in December 2024 with the MRF team 
reviewing processes and procedures. The report is very complimentary of the team and provided 
the team with a few items to consider. There is one statement in the report that captures the true 
culture of the MRF Team. “They use a Team Effort to set plans to correct issues from the previous 
or current day as well anticipated future issues “. Thank you to the MRF Team for sharing their 
Best Practices so others site can improve.  

 

 A Board Workshop Special Meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 5,2025 at 9:00 a.m. The 
Personnel and Finance Committee Meetings scheduled for February 5 will be cancelled.  

 

 Form 700’s – Please complete your 2024 filling online by April 1, 2025.  Our goal is to have all filings 
completed online by March 28 before the April 1 deadline. If you need assistance with accessing 
the online form, please contact Ida.  
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